
Linda Gehrke - Inquiry into Lobbying about Tender Call No. 152-2013 

Madam	Registrar,I	wanted	to	very	briefly	address	the	“disingenuous” comment	located	at	paragraph	of	page	15	of	20	of	your	Report	to	Council	dated	August	20,	2014.	Please	keep	in	mind	that	my	response	to	Mr.	Littlejohn	was	made	without	the	benefit	of	having	the	Reasons	for	Findings	section	of	your	Report,	which	I	only	read	for	the	first	time	this	morning.	Perhaps	with	the	benefit	of	that	section,	my	comments	would	have	been	different,	but	I	had	to	connect	the	dots	as	I	saw	them	and	respond.I	never	meant	to	call	your	a	liar	or	make	that	implication,	so	I	apologize.Michael
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